
G-CAT Board Meeting  5/19/2014 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
            John Hartnett 
            Vic Evans 
 Irene Young 
            Bob Knutson 
 
 
Discussion: 
  

� April  minutes approved. 
 

� Reviewed financials.  We had a loss for April even though revenues higher than 
last year.  Lost a couple of weekends due to weather (main revenue days).  Also 
had some one-time expenses like new range balls and the no trespassing signs.   
 

� Have about $60,000 booked in outside tournament so far.  Continue to try to book 
tournaments.  

 
� Have 60 new carts coming the latter part of May to replace existing carts. 

 
� Discussed having a starter on weekends to free up pro shop and to help monitor 

pace of play.  Also discussed earlier starting times on weekends (6 or 6:15) since 
getting a lot of morning weekend play. 
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


